
Meet supporter representative
candidates  tonight  at  Hibs’
Club

Nine candidates are standing for the position of Hibernian
supporter representative non-executive director – and fans can
meet them all tonight.

An open evening is being hosted at the Hibs Club, Sunnyside,
with supporters given the opportunity to speak to all nine
candidates.

The event will last from 7pm-9pm and fans wishing  to attend
should  sign up via the club website.

Supporters are able to read the personal statements from each
candidate HERE.

The club  hope to stream tonight’s event on Facebook Live, and
will  also  be  capturing  the  event  so  supporters  who  can’t
attend can watch it back at a later date. Short videos with
each candidate are also being prepared and will be available
later this week.

Voting  will  take  place  early  in  February,  with  the  two
candidates  in  position  by  the  March  board  meeting.  More
information on the voting will follow in due course.
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